

Ríverhaven Books



February 2020 Newsletter

www.RíverhavenBooks.com

A Note from Stephanie:

Hello All.

Welcome to the first Riverhaven newsletter of 2020! I hope that the year has started off well for you and that your creative minds are helping you to love what you do. Too often we get caught up in the little things that our minds tell us we "should" be doing. Well, I'm here to tell you that while you "should" pay your bills and keep up with the laundry, you also need to be joyful. So my hope for each of you this year is that you embrace your inner voice, the one that tells you to make snow angels, paint rainbows, and love what you do!

> Happy writing, Stephanie



Upcoming Dates and Speakers

February 5 Virginia Young

March 4

Judith Pratt

April 1

Poetry

May 6

Daniel Watt

June 3

Whitney Scharer

Writers' Work with Virginia Young Wednesday, February 5th, 6PM-9PM Hearth 'n Kettle, Rte. 18, Weymouth, MA Please call (781-447-0167) or email (RiverhavenBooks@Verizon.net) to make a reservation by Monday, 1/31.

Fall in Love with Writing – An Interview

Please join us on Wednesday, February 5th for Writers' Work with our guest, Virginia Young. Author of fifteen books to date, Virginia often finds inspiration in the New England region where she has spent most of her life. Her books range from a children's story to a young adult to a collection of short stories & poetry to light romance, romantic suspense, and women's fiction. She has experienced everything from query letters to working with small presses to hybrid publishing. And she is currently working on two new books – simultaneously.

Rather than having a prepared talk, Virginia will subject herself to being interviewed by her publisher, Stephanie Blackman of Riverhaven Books. In addition to answering questions about her writing journey, Virginia will also be asked about her ability to create characters who readers would like to sit down to enjoy a cup of tea with, how she manages to devise various situations where her characters have chemistry, and how she was led to incorporate writing into her life.

Writers' Work now takes place on the first Wednesday of each month through June at The Hearth 'n Kettle on Route 18 in Weymouth.

Cost is \$25 and includes soup/salad, buffet meal, non-alcoholic beverages, dessert, our guest speaker, a Q&A period, brag period, and book sales. Please plan to pay at the door via cash or check.

All attendees are welcome to bring their books!

Come socialize and soak in the creative minds of those who attend.